
HELENE J. KANTOR has devoted her research time this 
year to studying materials from her recent excavations 
at Chogha Mish and Chogha Bonut. The formal report 
on the first five seasons at Chogha Mish (1961-1971), 
written by P. P. Delougaz and Miss Kantor, is now partly 
in press; and the whole volume should be in the 
typesetter's hands this summer. 
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